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                        St Mary’s Church Visit. 

Miss Parker’s will be visiting St Mary’s church in the morning of Thursday 17th 

May. Thank you to parents who have already offered help to walk us to and 

from the church. We still need adults to support us so if there are any Mums, 

Dads or grandparents who can spare the time it would be much appreciated. 

              Royal Wedding Day Party Day!                                 

Don’t forget its Party day on Friday. Packed lunches will be provided for all 

children with the sandwich filling you chose for them at the beginning of the 

year. Class teachers will have a list on Monday and Tuesday at drop off and 

pick up time for you to check that the sandwich you chose is still appropriate. 

Children can wear red, white and blue or party clothes. Please be careful when 

choosing party clothes as children will be very busy indoors and out and we need 

to ensure they remain warm, dry, sun protected and that special clothes are not 

spoiled. 

 

                       Indoors and outdoors. 

It’s been a shorter week but packed full. We have thoroughly 

enjoyed playing and learning inside and out this week. We used old 

tyres and made our own rock pools outside and we’ve been digging 

for number treasure in the sand. We have also been doing lots of 

taking away this week whilst building with bricks and solving 

number problems in games. Maybe you could give your child some 

practical problems to use their taking away skills e.g. We have 5 
cars, if we put 2 in the garage how many will there be left? We 
have 6 apples, if we eat 4 how many will be left? For extra 
challenge see if your child can solve subtraction problems with 

numbers above 10. Remember to drop us a line, we love to know 

what you have been up to. 

We have 

attached a 

game you 

and your 

child might 

like to play 

at home. 

Have fun!          

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


